
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

Armistice Day in Loughton 
 
Town Mayor, Councillor Carol Davies led the tributes on Kings Green at 11am on the  
11th day of November 2016.   
 
Ex-service men joined councillors, council staff and local residents in the two minutes silence 
marking the anniversary of this day in 1918 when the guns finally stopped at the end of the 
First World War. 
 
Students from Staples Road Primary School laid handmade poppy wreaths at the memorial. 
 
The annual remembrance parade will be held on Sunday 13 November leaving the Royal 
British Legion Headquarters at Church Hill at 11.50am for the service on Kings Green at 
12.15pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Piper Alex Wilson in the autumn sunshine. 
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